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Question Your response 

Question 1: Do you agree that Ofcom should 
cease to apply the policy to not grant the same 
applicant more than two SRSLs in a single 
year, or one SRSL if the service is within the 
M25?  

In rural areas like Helensburgh, dwarfed by 
regional stations and the highly regarded Clyde 
1, local events seem to be totally ignored.  
Therefore restricting special event stations to 
only two per annum has actively discouraged 
organisations like ours to go through the hoops 
only to lose all the sponsorship and volunteers. 
I therefore totally agree that OFCOM should 
cease to apply the policy not to grant the same 
applicant more than two Short-term Restricted 
Service Licences in a single year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Question 2: Do you agree that Ofcom should 
cease to apply the policy to not grant SRSLs 
where the service proposed to be provided 
does not appear to be different from what is 
available on the commercial and community 
services in the area of broadcast? 
 
 

Yes I agree that the policy should cease.  This is 
because as it is a temporary licence the quality 
and content of the programming will more 
often than not be live.  The voice tracked 
existing stations and as per recent removal of 
local requirements for the current services will 
not be able to offer eh local and live presenter 
content available to the RSL.  In addition, in a 
small town like Helensburgh, a series of SRSL’s 
ovet the year would be responsive to events 
like annual highland games, rugby matches etc 
which will interact with the local community. 

 


